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To:		 Evans	Cooling	Systems,	Inc.	

	

Date:	 May	16,	2018	

	

This	letter	verifies	that	Evans	“engine	coolant”	product	is	authorized	for	use	in	competition	at	NHRA-
sanctioned	events,	including	both	national	and	divisional	races.		NHRA	also	acknowledges	that	Evans	is	a	
participant	in	the	NHRA	Contingency	program.		Any	competitors	that	are	interested	in	vying	for	Evans	
contingency	postings	should	consult	www.NHRARacer.com	and	Evans’	contingency	website,	prior	to	
purchase	/	participation	to	ensure	all	guidelines	are	satisfied.			

	

If	you	have	any	questions	concerning	this	letter,	please	contact	the	NHRA	Technical	Department	at	(844)	
468-7631.			

	

	

Sincerely,	

	

Glen	Gray	

NHRA	

Vice	President,	Technical	Operations	


